Accessibility for all

News story

We explore GAD'’s ongoing accessibility project to ensure as many users as
possible can access our information.

GAD’s commitment to ensuring as many users as possible can read our
information is explored in this blog. This is all part of an ongoing project
to embed accessibility into our documents across a range of platforms and
products. These have included a refreshed colour palette and understanding
the importance of the HTML format for website publications.
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